
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
               Residential Burglaries 
                                  15th District 
                                      (Austin) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to several Residential Burglaries that have occurred within the 
boundaries of the 15th District (Austin). In these burglaries, the offender(s) forcibly or unlawfully 
enter the front or rear doors of the residence and remove property. 
  
Incident Times and Locations: 

• 4900 block of W. Quincy on February 1-2, 2017 between 8:00 p.m. & 1:00 a.m. 

• 5000 block of W. Washington on February 3-4, 2017 between 7:40 a.m. & 6:30 p.m. 

• 1100 block of N. Lawler on February 7, 2017 between 7:30 a.m. & 6:00 p.m. 

• 900 block of N. Laramie on February 9, 2017 between 7:30 a.m. & 12:15 p.m. 

• 4800 block of W, Harrison on February 13, 2017 between 1:25 p.m. and 2:00 p.m. 
 

About the Offender: 
Unknown at this time 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• Make sure all doors and windows are locked before leaving. 

• If possible, have and maintain a home alarm system. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) including any 
vehicle description and license plate information. 
 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 

JA-138667, JA-141904, JA-145474, JA-147535, JA-152432   
Reference: P17-N-043 

 
Alert#P17-N-043(CA) 

     February 15, 2017 


